Special Education No Valid License (NVL)/Questioned Cost Process for FY 2021-2022:

An SFS Bulletin was sent out on July 29, 2022, in regard to the Special Education No Valid License/Questioned Cost Process for FY 2021-2022. For additional information on the NVL/QC process, please review the following SFS Bulletin.
https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/special-education-no-valid-license-nvlquestioned-cost-process-fy-2021-2022 
